
Our Erasmus trip to Spain 

 It was from the 17th to the 26th of March 2017.  We were 8 students from 

Martinique, Mrs Angeon and Mrs Tondellier were with us. We took  the plane  at 

Aimé Césaire airport on March 17th . We arrived in SARAGOZA in Spain only on 

March 19th where our host families had been waiting for us for a very long time 

because of the terrorist attack at Orly airport.  

During this trip we met other students and teachers from several countries : 

GERMANY,  ITALY,   LITHUANIA,  NORWAY,  ROMANIA,  U.K.  AND SPAIN OF COURSE..... 

We had some activities :  

We presented our work  « Green Jobs for our planet Earth ».  We showed them 

our powerpoint presentation about our island, our middle school and ecotourism 

in Martinique.  

We explained to tehm how Léon Tisgra, the first organic farmer who  initiated 

an agritourism program on the island, works.  

We visited companies like the  recycling centre, we learnt more about green jobs 

and how businesses do in order to preserve the environment and not pollute our 

planet. 

We saw  the most important places in Saragoza. We visited museums, monuments 

like Aljaferia Palace, which brought us some knowledge about spain.  

Of course we had fun too: we visited an aquarium and we  went  to an amusement 

park. All these activities were interesting and entertaining. I love Spain!  

The climate in Zaragoza is fairly fresh. The weather   was cloudy, temperatures 

were cold. 

This experience has been very rewarding for me, it was the first time I traveled 

without my parents. I met students from other parts of the world, it was very 

pleasant to speak with them and spend time with my host family. My family was 

very caring and kind with me. Angela and her parents made me taste typical 

dishes like tapas, Trenza de Huesca, it was very delicious. They were sorry  

because I left Spain without eating paella. I told us I would come and eat paella 

with them  during my next holidays in Spain. 


